
Student Spotlight:  Sheryl Marshall

Sheryl’s interest in cross-cultural ministry started a few years ago.  At a local event she 
had heard Dan Adler speak about multi-cultural worship.  She began to connect with the
Heart of the City and other worship leaders doing multi-cultural worship.   Sheryl began 
to realize that she has neighbors that live next to her in Blaine from other cultures and 
wondered if anyone was reaching them.  About a year ago, she had a last minute 
opportunity to go on the City Vision tour where she received a MissionShift brochure.  
Sheryl tucked it away until a couple of months later when attended the Global Worship 
Celebration where Dan and Sandy were receiving the Bridge Builders Award.  She had 
the opportunity to talk to someone in the MissionShift program and felt God impressing 
her to take the class.  Sheryl has enjoyed many of the MissionShift classes, but her 
favorite was the presentations by different cultural leaders talking about their culture.  
She has been able to take what she has learned already and apply it to her neighbors in
listening and asking questions.  She loved the books that were assigned.  Sheryl is 
excited to get started in entrepreneuring her church.  As a worship leader at Samaritan’s
Hill in Rogers, she really was impressed by his message.  Sheryl stated that the biggest
thing she will take away from the class is when starting a ministry; don’t assume that 
you know what people need, do the research.  She has already has someone in mind 
that she would like to attend the class next year. 

 


